
Central 
lodge #6, 
a.F.&a.M. 
Chartered deCeMber 19, 1861 
 

trestle board – MarCh, 2023 
Stated Communications  

2nd Wednesday -  May through December 
Dinner (JKQ at Crook’s Palace in Black Hawk) at 

1730 Hours 
Lodge Opens at 1900 Hours 

 
Joint Meeting1st Wednesday with Idaho Springs 

#26 January through April – Dinner at 1830, 
Lodge opens at 1930. 

 
 

ContaCt us 
 

Central Lodge #6, A.F.&A.M. 

PO Box 722 

111 Eureka Street 

Central City, Colorado  80427 

 

Visit us on the web – 

www.centrallodge#6.org 

 

 

 

 
Officers 

Worshipful Master – Tim Lambert, PM 

Senior Warden – Don Hale 

Junior Warden – Russ Magyar 

Treasurer – Wayne Arner, PM 

Secretary – Michael Scott, PM 

Senior Deacon – Jered Minter 

Junior Deacon – Jerry Edwards 

Senior Steward – Fred Dare, PM 

Junior Steward – Jim Thomas 

Chaplain – Wes Cannady, PM 

Marshall – Al Brown, PM 

Tiler – Lewis Wagner, PM 

 

CoMMittees 

 
Charity – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, 

WB Tim Lambert 

Grievance – WB Don Hale, Jim Thomas, Russ Magyar 

Audit – WB Don Hale, Russ Magyar, WB Danny 

Tomlinson 

Publicity/Community Relations – WB Danny 

Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, Jim Thomas 

Youth – WB Lewis Wagner, WB Danny Tomlinson, WB 

Rick Wenzel 

Building – WB Danny Tomlinson, Jered Minter, WB 

Wayne Arner, Russ Magyar, Jim Thomas 

Finance –WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Wayne Arner, WB 

Tim Lambert, WB Don Hale, Russ Magyar 

Cemetery –WB Danny Tomlinson, Jim Thomas, Russ 

Magyar 
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Message from the east 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6 

  
February was an eventful month for 
Masonry.  I had the opportunity of a 
lifetime-literally.  I attended the George 
Washington Masonic National Memorial 
for the 100-year Cornerstone Ceremony in 
Alexandria, Virginia.  My travel partner 
was WM Pete Czarnowski from Kiowa 
Lodge #116.  The Grand Masters’ meeting 
took place at the Scottish Rite House of 
the Temple.  I met PGM/DSGIG Karl Hinkle 
in line to board our plane.  The parade to 

the Monument took place Monday, 
February 20 and was attended by over 
4000 Masons.  Grand Masters from all 50 
states were present for the 
ceremony.  Pete and I were privileged to 
march along with MWGM Ross Allen, 
RWDGM Dave Reynolds, and RWSGW Bill 
Marshall, as well as dignitaries from 
DeMolay, including GM Jon Sellars.  The 
day was beautiful and sunny with 
unseasonably warm temperatures.   
   
We went on a tour of the Scottish Rite 
House of the Temple, where we were 
honored to meet the Grand Commander 
of the Southern Jurisdiction of AASR,  
Brother Jim Cole.  He had asked the tour 
guide staff to bring tours through his office 
while he was in town since there were so 
many Masons in town for the event.  
  
To top off our “Tour of Washington Sites”, 
we visited Mt Vernon, home of Brother G. 
Washington.  It so happened we visited on 
his birthday, which made for a few added 
perks.  A large group of immigrants were 
lining up at a desk marked as “Immigration 
and Naturalization” and they were all 
dressed “to the nines.” There was a 
Citizenship Ceremony scheduled for that 
day.  Having served in the Immigration 
Service, I found it a bit emotional to see so 
many immigrants not only doing it right, 
but proud to become Americans.  The tour 

of Mt Vernon was cool, but George 
himself (a first-person actor) made an 
appearance for birthday cake served to all. 
  
Finally, on my way to the airport, I made a 
stop at Arlington National Cemetery for a 
visit to the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. 
  
I was pleased to represent Central #6 and 
wished more Brothers could have joined 
me on the trip.  It was truly the trip of a 
lifetime and will be remembered for a long 
time.  I recommend a visit to Brother 
George’s Masonic National Memorial for 
any Mason visiting the Washington, DC 
area.  You will not be disappointed.   
  

   
 Your humble servant, 
Tim Lambert, PM 
WM of Central Lodge #6 
720-692-7282 
hossbugler@msn.com 
 
PS – Please note the Committee 
assignments for the 2023 Masonic year 
on the first page of this trestle board.  I 
have spoken with each of your, but if 
you feel that you will not be able to 
fulfill your duties on the committee, 
please let me know as soon as 
possible. 
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